
ADOPTION OF RESOLUTION #22-3 

SUBJECT TO PERMISSIVE REFERENDUM 

TOWN OF SHERBURNE 

 

  The Town of Sherburne Town Board adopted resolution #22-3, subject to 
permissive referendum, at the Town Board meeting on July 13, 2022. The purpose 
of the resolution is to reduce the number of Town Justices from two (2) to one (1) 
effective January 1, 2023. The effect will be that only one (1) Town Justice will be 
elected at the next Town-wide election and only one Justice will preside over the 
Town Court thereafter. 
 

Kathy McDaniel 

Town Clerk 

Town of Sherburne 

Date:  July 14, 2022 

 

 


